£28th July, 1932.

Dear Mr., Bury,

1 wous very glas to receive your letter, and thank you
for your appreciative words.

1 look forward to the plesesure of seeing you again, and
#to sesing the article you have written.

It you have time, look in one day next weck and have
lunch or tea with me.

Thank you also for sending back my :msnuseript, and
perhaps when you next come to see me you would bring back the
book*

looking forward to hearing from you,

Believe me,

Yours siucerely,

sdrian Bury, Esq.,
12, «est bnithfield,
E.C.1.



